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We ourselves feel that what we are doing is a drop in the 
ocean. But if that drop was not in the ocean, I think the ocean 
would be less because of that missing drop. I do not agree 
with the big way of doing things.

—Mother Teresa

Barker Lions Club
2009-2010 Officers

President Lori Brounsheidel
946-8415
1st Vice-President Tim Herman
531-2278
2nd Vice-President Janet Bittner
430-3003
3rd Vice-President Sarah Jenks
795-9194
Secretary Matt Costello
772-7369
Assʼt. Secʼy Margo Sue Bittner
778-7001
Assʼt. Treasurer Jim Bittner
417-3173
Membership Chair Fred Leuer
Membership Frank Eldridge
Membership Dick Burley

Board Members
David Bittner, 2 year

Art Harris, 2 year

Lori Mead, 1 year

Mike Feltz, 1 year

Tail Twister Kevin Bittner

Tail Twister Mike Feltz

Lion Tamer Judy Remington

at the Board Meeting . . .
Watch for the Barker Lions advertisement in the 
Pendleton Lions Basketball Tournament program.
Many thanks to the “Sullivan Boys” for their 
generous donation to the Building Fund in honor 
of Lions Past President Emmett Sullivan.
Program: Speaker suggestions are needed! 
Ramps: Thereʼs one going up in Lockport.
Diabetes Screening: Lockport Branch of Eastern 
Niagara Hospitals will provide screening at the 
Pancake Breakfasts.
Public Relations—The Award from Barker 
Friends is displayed at Jimʼs Diner. Keep an eye 
out for Julie Obermillerʼs article and photos. 
Nice, huh?
Rich Burley has offered to donate a side of beef 
for a Spring Raffle. Canʼt wait to hear what the 
Fundraising Committee decided at their recent 
meeting.
And, oh yeah! Donʼt forget about the Cheese 
Sale!

Memorial Service
for Pastor Daryl Hansen will be held
2:00 p.m. on Sunday, November 22
at Faith United Methodist Church



November & December Birthdays
May your troubles be less

And your blessings be more.
And nothing but happiness

Come through your door.

 Saturday,   November 21
 Tom Mallon

 Tuesday,   December 08
 John Keough

 Wednesday,   December 09
 Roger Harrison
           Sunday,
 December 20
 Janet Bittner
          Monday,
 December 28
 Roy Plummer
        Thursday,
 December 31
 Jim Dickenson, Joel Fitch

C a n n e d  G o o d s  C o l l e c t i o n
Bring a canned food item to the meeting.

The Tail Twister will collect them instead of money.
Of course, if you forget, a fine will be imposed.

All fines in November and December go to the Food Pantr y

Dates You R e a l l y  Want to Remember
November, December, 2009 and June, 2010


Nov. 18
 Blind Seals Meeting—All help is welcome.

Nov. 21
 Cheese Sale: Pick up deadline.

 
 Social Event @ Batavia Downs $25/person. Reservation required.
Nov. 22
 Pastor Daryl Hansen Memorial Service (see details on Page 1)

Dec. 02
 Regular Meeting—with a speaker!

Dec. 09
 Board Meeting

Dec. 11
 Holiday Fest of the Lighthouse Optimist Club at the building from 6-8:00 p.m.                  

 
 Bring the family for great refreshments, horse and buggy rides, and more.

Jun. 02
 Scholarship Interviews scheduled from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m.

You’re Invited . . .
to a Holiday Party

on Wednesday, December 16
(Details to be announced)


